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201 East Sanger
Hobbs, N.M. 88241 Fax 575-307-1203 575-397-3970

February 27, 2008

Mr. Maxey Brown

Hobbs OCD District Office
1625 N French Drive
Hobbs, NM 88240

VIA FAX §75-393-0720
RE:  Letter of Violation

Landlady #1 (P&A 1/18/1989) - 02{» Z(po
B-8-128-32E Lea County, New Mexico 30 2z

Dear Mr, Maxey:

We have been informed by Mr. Joe Janica of Tierra Exploration, Inc., owner of the
Landlady equipment, that he has completed the clean up work on the captioned well as
required by the Letter of Violation issued November 28, 2007.

It is our understanding that you have personally reviewed the well site and determined
that the well site is cleaned in accordance with the rules of the New Mexico Qil
Conservation Division. Therefore, we request that you confirm our understanding and
issue a decision that this matter is closed.

We appreciate your consideration in this matier, Please do not hesitate 1o contact me
should you need any additional information.

ginegrely,

o

Mag_

'
Shirley Mee
Controlter
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